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Your Weekly 

Welcome back and Happy New Year! A full newsletter will be out shortly  
but for now a few notices and reminders 

NOTES & REMINDERS 

 Please could you ensure that the school is informed of any absence by 10am. According to  

school policy we will phone if we have not heard by then. 

 School accounts will be sent home soon. We would be grateful if any outstanding amounts could 

be paid as soon as possible  -  dinner accounts should not normally run to more than two weeks 

in arrears. If you would like to discuss your account please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 A reminder that the first instalment for Heatree should be paid by Friday 16th January. Deposits 

should also be paid by then to ensure a place on the trip. 

 For this academic year we will be swimming in the summer term, so no need to worry about 

swimming kit just yet. 

WELCOME 

A warm welcome to Lizzie Mair who has joined us in Infant Class. We said a sad goodbye to Nicola 

Williams who left us at  the end of last term but wish her all the best for her new adventure in France. 

PRE-SCHOOL NEWS 

We are delighted to announce the arrival of William who was born in time for Christmas. Our best wishes 

to Catherine and family and we look forward to meeting the new baby soon. 

SCHOOL MILK 

Look out for letters being sent home today regarding the school’s new milk scheme. The Department of 

Education’s new School Food Plan requires that from January 2015, schools must ensure milk is  

available for all pupils who would like it. To administer the system we have joined the Cool Milk scheme 

and further details can be found in the letter. If you would like more information please contact the  

office. 

PTFA 

The next PTFA event is the Burns Night on Friday 23rd January, 7.30pm at West Anstey Village Hall. 

Tickets cost £15 to include Haggis supper, games and dancing. Cash bar and Black Tie. For further 

details contact Cath on 341765 or Sarah on 322975. 

ADMISSION TO PRIMARY SCHOOL FOR SEPT 2015 

A reminder that applications for admission to primary school in 2015 for children born between 1/9/2010 

and 31/8/2011 must be made by 15th January 2015, even if parents are intending to defer their child’s 

admission until later that year. Please do contact the office if you require any further details. 

PUBLIC CONSULATION  - SCHOOL ADMISSION AND EDUCATION TRAVEL ARRANGEMENTS 

Please see over for details of a public consultation regarding School Admission Arrangements for  

2016-17 and Education Travel Arrangements for 2015-16 
 

FUTURE DATES & EVENTS 

Fri 23 Jan PTFA Burns Night   -  West Anstey Village Hall, 7.30pm 

Website: www.east-anstey-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Autumn Term  

Achievers 
 

Finley Kirk 

and 

Reuben Bradley 

Congratulations to  

both of them 


